
Black Physicians Network stresses importance of COVID vaccine

Because people of color continue to be disproportionately affected by
COVID-19, members of the Columbus Black Physicians Network
created a video to share their views on the importance of becoming
vaccinated. Doctors discuss the pandemic’s physical and economic
toll on Black communities, address reasons people might be reluctant
to get the shot, and celebrate the contributions of Black scientists in
developing the COVID-19 vaccine.
Click here to watch the “Our Community vs. COVID 19” video.

April also is Minority Health Month, a health-promotion and disease-
prevention campaign that reaches into urban, suburban and rural
areas of Ohio. For more information and to see a calendar of events,
go to the Ohio Commission on Minority Health website.
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